
  

PUBLIC   SERVICE 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

Contact:  Brenda Ardrey, Public Works Director  
Phone:    (660) 827-3000  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
4:00 P.M. CDST, Apr. 29, 2019   

 

ROAD CLOSED TO THROUGH TRAFFIC:  WATER LINE IMPROVEMENTS ON      
S. MISSOURI AVE. BETWEEN W. 6THAND W. 7TH STREET  

  
(SEDALIA, MISSOURI):   The Water Division’s contractor will be closing S. Missouri Ave 
between W. 6th and W. 7th Street to through traffic beginning at 7:00 a.m. on Wednesday, May 1, 
2019 to allow for water main improvements, weather permitting.  The street will re-open to 
through traffic on Friday, May 3, 2019 at 5:30 p.m.  Drivers will want to avoid this area and use 
an alternate route on these days to avoid delays. 
 

 
 
The work on water lines in the area requires placement of equipment that will block the roadway 
while new pipes are installed. The alley at mid-block between 6th and 7th Streets will remain open 
for homeowners accessing their garages from the alley. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this road closure may cause as we work to improve the 
roadway.   

 

CITY OF SEDALIA 
Municipal Building 

200 South Osage Avenue 
Sedalia, Missouri  65301 



  
  
WHEN:     WED., MAY 1, 2019 TO FRI., MAY 3, 2019 
WHERE:   S. MISSOURI AVE. BETWEEN W. 6THAND W. 7TH STREET 
WHY:        ROAD CLOSED TO THROUGH TRAFFIC FOR WATER LINE IMPROVEMENTS 

 


